
LEADING LEASING FINANCE AND INVESTMENT CO. LIMITED 

C-233 G/F Back Side, West Patel Nagar, New Delhi 110008 

CIN: L65910DL1983PLC016712 
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Date: 06.01.2023 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phirize Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

Subject: Clarification w.r.t Regulation 30 of the SEBI(LODR) Regulations,2015. 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to the circulating videos in the social media like You Tube Channel regarding information 

such as Sales grown by 195% in last few years, Target of Rs. 50-75 in 6months, FIl’s & FPI’s are 

investing, Company being debt free etc. We hereby wish to inform you that we were unaware about 

any such videos being circulated on Social Media Platform and we got to know about it only through 

your email dated January 05, 2023. We hereby declare that our Company, It’s Promoters, Promoter 

Group and Directors are not involved in the activity of circulation of such videos containing stock tip and 

recommendations and we are not in agreement with the matter being circulated. 

Further, our proposed action will be lodging a Complaint/FIR with the Police/Cyber Cell against the 

specific Channel who is involved in circulating such information on Social Media. Moreover, whatever 

actions will be suggested by the Stock exchange, company is ready to act on them to protect the interest 

of Investors and Shareholders. 

Additionally, we would like to confirm that all the relevant information as per Regulation 30(LODR) 

Regulations,2015 has been submitted by the Company to the Stock Exchange and we ensure that the 

Investors have the latest relevant information about the Company which may have a bearing on the 

investment decision by the Investors and Shareholders of the Company. 

Kindly consider and take our submission in your records. 

Thanking You 

  

      
   Ke ? < / 
Soe 

AMI JINEN'SHAH 

DIN: 06792048 
Designation: Whole -Time Director 

Place: New Delhi


